
June 24, 2024

IFA Compliance Update: Northwest Iowa Flooding

Several important reminders regarding the flooding in Northwest Iowa are listed below.

Please communicate with your assigned compliance officer if your project has been
affected. The Notice of Casualty Loss form will need to be completed which is
available on our website.  

Please ensure your listings on iowahousingsearch.org are up to date.

If your property has been damaged and is unavailable, please login to mark
your property as under repair and it will be removed from public view.
If your property has not been damaged and is available for rent, it is more
important than ever to Iowa communities and especially to the families
displaced from their homes to ensure your listings are up to date.

Note any accessible features within your units and indicate your
willingness to accept rental subsidies from special sources made
available to disaster victims.

If this flooding event becomes a Presidentially Declared Disaster, IFA will send out
a notice for temporary emergency housing for displaced individuals.
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